
 

 

 

HIGHWAY REPORT 
August 21, 2024 

 
Tree & Brush Maintenance 

 Continuing working to improve line of sight issues throughout the Town 

 Continued working diligently to mow roadsides throughout the Town 

 Crews worked to cut brush back on Grandview and Hillcrest 
 Crews worked to clean up trees post storms 

Water/Sewer Maintenance 
 Crews worked to improve upon the drainage on Armstrong Road. Based on evidence from the large 

rain a few weeks ago, seems to have improved immensely 
 Began stormwater pond maintenance 
 Water main repair on North Triphammer 
 Replaced hydrant on Windjammers Way and Captains Walk 

Road Maintenance 
 Crews continued working on various road maintenance projects throughout the Town 

 
Office 

 Mike attended the Bolton Point Commissions meeting 
 Mike and Jenna attended the Highway Barn meetings 
 Working with Angel at Tompkins County Soil & Water to submit the application for the vac truck  
 Mike attended the personnel committee meeting 
 Mike attended the department head meeting 
 Mike attended the Bolton Point E & O meeting 
 Mike and Ruth met with Josh Nalley to discuss the use of the Tompkins County fuel station on Warren 

Road while our fuel station is being built  
 Mike & Jenna submitted for CHIPS reimbursement. We should get a check in September. $465,809.43 
 Mike attended Sewer District 1 meeting  

 
Community 

 Established equipment for the parade on September 7th. We plan to have 4 pieces in the parade  
 
New Highway Barn 

 Working with LeChase and Bergman to determine how to best move forward   
 Proposing new location for the salt barn 

Intermunicipal Work  
 Working with Tompkins County for line-striping throughout the Town in an effort to cut costs  
 Working with Tompkins County to move equipment 

 Helped Village of Lansing to put down shoulders on Cayuga Heights Road 

 Helped Groton by providing a truck for paving  


